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139th Session of OTIF’s Administrative Committee

OTIF’s Administrative Committee will hold its 139th session in Berne on 18 and 19 June 2024. 

This will be the last session of the 2021-2024 cycle for the members of the Committee appointed by the 15th General 
Assembly. The 15th General Assembly also elected Belgium to chair the Committee. 

During this 2021-2024 cycle, the Committee will have held five ordinary sessions: 135th session, 23 and 24 February 2022; 
136th session, 31 August and 1 September 2022; 137th session, 24 and 25 May 2023; 138th session, 29 and 30 
November 2023; 139th session, 18 and 19 June 2024. 

For this last and 5th session of the cycle, the Administrative Committee will in particular examine the 2023 Annual and 
Financial Management reports and the progress of the renovation work on OTIF’s headquarters. It will also finalise its 
own activity report, which will be submitted to the 16th General Assembly.

The Secretary General would like to thank the members of the Administrative Committee for their commitment and 
their constructive presence on the Committee, as well as Ms Clio Liégeois, the Belgian delegate, who has chaired the 
Administrative Committee with great professionalism and exceptional personal commitment.
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